10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 28 June 1982
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I write to thank you most warmly for the a}rangements
made for my visit to New York on 23 June. I much enjoyed
our talks and shall remember with special pleasure tﬁe lunch
which you so kindly gave for me. I am much looking forward

to seeing you here on 14 July.

His Excellency Senor Perez de Cuellar




THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

26 June 1982

Excellency,

I should like to thank you for the
photograph which you so kindly gave to me

during your recent visit to the United Nations.

You may be sure that I very much appreciated
this thoughtful gesture. Let me also take this
opportunity to thank you again for your very
constructive participation in the second special
session of the General Assembly devoted to
disarmament and for the extremely useful discus-

sions we were able to have on this occasion.
With best wishes and kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

e

Javier Pékez de Cuéllar

Her Excellency
The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher MP
Prime Minister of the United Kingdom
of Great Britain and Northern Ireland
London
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26 June 1982

Excellency,

I should like to thank you for the
photograph which you so kindly gave to me

during your recent visit to the United Nations.

You may be sure that I very much appreciated

this thoughtful gesture. Let me also take this

opportunity to thank you again for your very
constructive participation in the second special
session of the General Assembly devoted to
disarmament and for the extremely useful discus-

sions we were able to have on this occasion.
With best wishes and kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
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Javie ez de Cuéllar

Her Excellency
The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher MP
Prime Minister of the United Kingdom
of Great Britain and Northern Ireland
London




UNCLASSIFIED

r
y i g

2) Prie Miales
United Kingdom Mission to the United Nations
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k. I enclose a letter from the Secretary General to the

Prime Minister, together with a copy for your files, expressing
thanks for the photograph which Mrs Thatcher gave him on

23 June. Although dated 26 June, it did not reach us until

2 July and missed Friday's bag.
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M I Goulding
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